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June 23, 2020 

Submitted electronically to ewelch@sterilization-services.com 

Mr. Eric Welch 

Plant Manager 

Sterilization Services of Georgia 

6005 Boat Rock Boulevard 

Atlanta, Georgia 30336 

RE: Consent Order No. EPD-AQC-7007 

Sterilization Services of Georgia 

Dear Mr. Welch: 

On January 7, 2020, Consent Order No. EPD-AQC-7007 was executed with Sterilization Services of 

Georgia for violations of conditions of Air Quality Permit No. 3841-121-0010-S-03-0.  The Order required 

the Company to pay a monetary settlement, complete installation and operation of dry bed reactors to 

control back vent emissions, conduct a performance test for those controls, and provide test data to the 

Division that verifies the controls are reducing back vent ethylene oxide emissions by at least 99%.  The 

Division has received the required settlement payment. In addition, the dry bed reactors were installed and 

results from testing conducted March 11-12, 2020, indicate compliance with the Permit requirements. 

Based on the information received by the Division, the Consent Order has been terminated by the full and 

complete performance of each condition.  If you have any questions concerning this issue, please feel free 

to contact Sherry Waldron at 404-362-4569 or sherry.waldron@dnr.ga.gov.  Thank you for your 

cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Sean Taylor 

Program Manager 

Stationary Source Compliance Program 
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